
Contact 0300 067 4200 

Tree felling in Gisburn: 
Rocky Road, Home Baked and Egg Berry 

Trails closed from 17/10/2023 
 

Sorry if our work affects your plans during this time. From Tuesday 
17th Oct we will be starting tree felling and extraction works in 
these areas. These works will continue for a number of months 
completing in December 2023. To protect public safety we will 

need to close working areas (shaded red above) )to public access. 

Please avoid entering the red shaded areas, follow all diversion 
signs and avoid approaching working machinery and timber lorries. 

 Thank you for your co-operation.  
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